Dear colleagues,
Happy New Year 2017!

We would like to notify you about our session entitled "Turbulence and Heating in Space Plasmas"
at the EGU General Assembly, taking place 23-28 April 2017 in Vienna.

The session description and more information can be found here:

http://meetingorganizer.copernicus.org/EGU2017/session/24850

We welcome all submissions relating to the session topic. This year, there will be a particular
emphasis on science related to the THOR mission concept.

The deadline for abstracts is 11 January 2017, 13:00 CET.

Regards,
Chris Chen, Luca Sorriso-Valvo, Olga Alexandrova and Philippe Escoubet
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